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March 19, 1980

IbcKet No. 50-348

,

Mr. D. G. Eisennut, Acting Director
Division of Cperating Beactors
Office of Nuclear Peactor Begulation
U. S. Nuclear Begulatory Chiraission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

My letter to you dated Novernber 20, 1979 crmrnitted Alabama Power
Ompany to a respc:nse by March 15, 1980 to Enclosure 2 of your letter
dated October 13, 1979 concerning Auxiliary Feedwater Systss at
Farley Nuclear Plant, thit 1.

Due to the extent of design infornation requested in Enclosure 2,
this date cannot be met. Our resporse will be submitted by Parch 31,
1980.

Yours very truly,

L Cl
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cc: Mr. R. A. Manas
Mr. G. F. Tmbridge
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